
 

SUBJECT: 21-001 QA PRODUCT RECALL – SELECT EVERYDAY GENTLE 
BUBBLE BATH BY THE HONEST COMPANY 

Date:  26 JAN 2021                                                                                     Recall: 21-001 

Scope:  WORLDWIDE RETAIL FACILITIES  
 

Description:  The Honest Company has initiated a limited voluntary recall on certain lots of Everyday Gentle 
Bubble Bath in Sweet Orange Vanilla due to potential contamination with bacteria that may cause infection. 

The following product sold at the Exchange is affected.  

UPC ITEM DESC LOT CODES* 

817810010071 
Honest’s Everyday Gentle Bubble 

Bath in Sweet Orange Vanilla 
TH20234201 

TH20237201 
*The lot numbers can be found on the bottom of the product. 
 
Hazard: The Honest Company testing found these two lots may contain bacteria commonly found in nature or 
the human body that has the potential to cause infection. 
 
Remedy: Customers should check the bottom of the product to determine if it is one of the two affected lots.  If 
so, stop using the product immediately and return it to the retailer where it was purchased for a full refund.  

Incidents/Injuries:  To date, no reported cases of consumer infections have been reported. 

Sold at: Exchange Facilities and other retailers.  
 

Consumer Contact:  Consumers with questions about the recall may call 1-888-862-8818 Monday – Friday 
6AM to 5PM Pacific. 
 

Manufacturer:  The Honest Company 


